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August 1, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Member,  
 
We are excited to announce that COPOCO Community Credit Union (COPOCO) 
members overwhelmingly approved a merger with ELGA Credit Union! The credit unions 
will legally merge on August 1, 2025.  
 
What does this mean for you? You will continue to be served as a valued member by the 
same dedicated COPOCO associates. COPOCO will now operate under the name 
COPOCO powered by ELGA Credit Union. At this time, your existing accounts and 
cards will remain the same.  
 
In March 2026, there will be a system conversion to consolidate our operations into one 
system. After the system conversion, you will be able to take advantage of ELGA Credit 
Union products and services, including rewards checking accounts, more loan options, 
and ELGA Credit Union branches! You will receive more information closer to our 2026 
integration date.  
 
We are proud to bring together two credit unions that share a common history and 
purpose. Both were founded in 1951 to serve the hardworking employees of Consumers 
Power. This partnership represents an opportunity to take our shared values and serve 
our collective membership in bigger and better ways than ever before with increased 
accessibility, technology, and innovative products.  
 
Our credit union associates are excited about the changes ahead and look forward to 
serving you. Please check out the FAQ page on our website for further information about 
the merger. If you have any additional questions, please call us at (800) 292-2897 and we 
will be happy to assist you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Meri Sue Engers      Terry Katzur  
Board Chairman      President & CEO  
COPOCO Community Credit Union    ELGA Credit Union 
 

 

 

 


